L1425 xtract 114-42

March 19, 1992

Mrs. Clara Schmidt

Dear Mrs. Schmidt:

I enjoyed visiting with you and your daughter regarding the Park Service's interest in your properties when the Retained Use and Occupancies expire. According to our records, your retention expires in 1997 and as I stated, the park is interested in your continued use of the properties for residential purposes. My intent is to contact you in 1996, approximately one year before the retention expires, to confirm your interest in residing on the property. If you want to continue living there, a fair monthly rental rate will be established for a mutually agreeable time period. However, if at that time you would be interested in buying back your home instead of renting it, we would work with you to accomplish that.

Regarding your desire to paint the buildings and fix the driveway, I believe that is your decision based on what your plans are after 1997.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

John P. Debo, Jr. Superintendent